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Beyond BA College and Career Prep 
Parents and students should visit the college and career Senior Support page for help with post high 

school planning. This page will be updated regularly throughout the year with new information and is the 

best place for seniors to find resources and frequently asked questions! 

 

ImpactTulsa is also partnering with all Tulsa-area school districts and post-secondary institutions to help 

students and parents complete the FAFSA. Please contact info@impacttulsa.com with any questions. 

 

AP Exam Registration  
Registration for Advanced Placement exams begins Oct. 1. Access tools and resources for your AP class 

using the code from your AP teacher.  

 

The first AP exam cost is $99, and each additional exam is $74. Student who qualify for free or reduced 

lunch are charged $10 for each AP exam. Payment must be submitted in full by Friday, Nov. 6, or 

students may pay $40 per exam by Nov. 6 with the remaining balance due by Jan. 29. 

 

If you need financial assistance, pick up an AP Exam scholarship request form in Office B. Scholarship 

request forms are due back to Office B by Oct. 9 at 3 p.m. The scholarship committee will notify students 
of acceptance on Oct. 23.  

 

Important Dates for AP Exam Registration: 

Oct. 1 – Registration opens. 

Oct. 9 – Scholarship forms are due. 
Nov. 6 – Registration & fees are due.  

Nov. 13 – Any exam ordered after this date will incur a $40 late fee. 

Jan. 29 – Balance is due for those on a payment plan. 

 

If you have any questions, contact your AP teacher or Assistant Principal Tracy Green in Office B.  

 

Math Tutoring Schedule  
Broken Arrow High School's math teachers are available every morning and every afternoon for students 

that are in need of additional math assistance. View the tutoring schedule for the 2020-21 school year. 

 

Student Event Tickets 
Due to the fluid nature of the circumstances surrounding COVID-19, all access passes will not be 

available for the 2020-21 school year, and tickets will be sold on a per event basis. This includes tickets to 

our home football games. Event details will be announced during daily announcements and in the BAHS 

Student Life course in Canvas. If you have questions about student activities, please reach out to Mrs. 
Welborn at cwelborn@baschools.org.  

 

Dates to Remember 
BAHS HOCO Fest – Oct. 8 
Homecoming Game – Oct. 9 

Fall Break – Oct. 15-19 
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